
 
The Tabor City Council met in special session on March 20, 2024, in council chambers, 626 Main St., 
Tabor, Iowa at 6:00 p.m. Agenda posted as required by law. The meeting was opened by Mayor Juel. 
Present: Councilpersons Wirth, Williams, Bartholomew, Korver, and Jackson. Also present: City Clerk Mary King-

Bateman and Assistant Superintendent Dillon Bartholomew. Visitors present – Krissy Van Houten, Bryce 
Taylor. 
 
Motion by Bartholomew, second Korver to approve the current agenda. All Ayes. Motion Carries. 
 
GLI Insurance representatives presented a detailed quote for city insurance coverage. The worker’s 
compensation portion of coverage was not available from the insurance carrier at the time of the 
meeting. The quote was reviewed by the council and after discussion a motion was made by Korver, 
second Jackson to renew EMC Insurance with an annual coverage beginning date of 4/1/2024. All Ayes. 
Motion Carries. 
 
The initial contract approving cleaning services was reviewed along with a recent letter from the 
cleaner suggesting revised fees. Councilperson Bartholomew was appointed to meet with the city clerk 
and the cleaning person to review these services and fees. No action taken. The city clerk will contact 
the cleaner to set up a meeting as soon as possible.  
 
Motion to adjourn at 7:10 p.m. by Jackson, second Bartholomew. All Ayes. Motion Carries. 
 
                                                                                                                _______________________________________ 
                                                                                                                Mayor Devin Juel                                                                                                                          

___________________________________ 
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